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THE GUARDIANS OF MARTIN COUNTY LAUNCHES REDESIGNED WEBSITE 

WITH NEW COMMUNITY FEATURES AND RESOURCES 
 
 
Hobe Sound, Fla.  — The Guardians of Martin County, a non-profit 501(c) 3 entity is proud to 
announce the release of its newly designed, contemporary interactive website: 
http://www.TheGuardiansofMartinCounty.com.  The new website enhances the quality and 
availability of information related to Martin County’s Comprehensive Growth Management Plan 
and other growth and environmental issues important to citizens.  The website offers a new 
community calendar for quick access to other grass roots organizations’ events, a “Flickr” local 
photo contest of the month with prizes for winners and the ability to make donations online. 
 
The website also rolls out The Guardians’ new video, “Protecting Martin County’s Future”, 
which can also be viewed on The Guardians’ YouTube channel:  
http://www.youtube.com/TheGuardiansofMC.  The video tells the story of the organization’s 
accomplishments over the last several years made possible through donations from the 
community.  Also featured: powerful third party endorsements from former Martin County 
Commissioner Maggy Hurchalla, Environmentalist Nathaniel Reed, Attorney Ginny Sherlock and 
local supporter George Lundstedt who calls them Guardian Angels.  
 

ABOUT THE GUARDIANS 
 

The mission of the Guardians of Martin County is to educate residents about environmental issues 
impacting their quality of life through public awareness campaigns.  The Guardians is a non-
partisan organization supporting the Comprehensive Growth Management Plan of Martin County. 
This plan provides a responsible growth approach to focusing future development on the land 
currently available within the urban services boundary.  This includes areas where water, sewer, 
roads and schools are already in place and paid for by taxpayers.                                                                 
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For more information or to arrange interviews, please contact Sally Lewis at  
(561) 714-7185, email sally@slewismedia.com or visit www.TheGuardiansofMartinCounty.com.  

	
  


